
Subject: Re: Gruen Airflight ID
Posted by npetrovay on Tue, 21 Mar 2017 16:57:22 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Barney,

Thank you very much for the quick response, and the tremendous detail.  When I was researching
online for Super G/Airflight watches, I noticed that, unlike my grandfather's watch, the 1957/1958
introductory model seemed to have an embossed "Super G" logo on the watch face as well.  This
advertisement shows that detail.  Do you think there were other versions in that year, or perhaps
that the "Super G" logo was only on the initial year's model, and then pulled in subsequent years? 
To your point, I've also seen models with the "Precision" logo on the face, and wonder when that
was introduced.  My watch features neither marking, which I find curious.  

Thanks again!
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